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Confirm	Registration
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OLLI	on	Social	Media
OLLI	Calendar

	

	

	
	 Lottery	Day	is	September	6th 	

	 				The	OLLI	Lottery	will	be	held	next	week	on
Wednesday,	September	6th!	Please	be	sure	to
complete	your	registration	for	the	Fall	2017
semester	by	the	close	of	business	on	Tuesday,
September	5	in	order	to	ensure	that	your
registration	is	part	of	the	lottery	process.	You	can
register	online	on	the	OLLI	website,	or	bring	your
registration	form	to	the	OLLI	office.
				Please	note	that	the	OLLI	office	will	be	closed	for
the	holiday	from	noon	today	through	Monday.	We
will	be	here	again	to	help	you	on	Tuesday.

	

	
	

	 Confirm	Your	Registration 	

	 					If	you	have	registered	for	classes,	but	have	not
received	a	registration	confirmation	e-mail
containing	your	pending	study	group	details,	please
contact	the	OLLI	office	so	that	we	can	verify	your
registration.

	

	
	

	 Calling	All	Docents	and	Guides 	

	 					Would	you	like	to	share	your	expertise	with
fellow	OLLI	members?	E-mail	our	fantastic	OLLI	Trips
Coordinator	Alice	Weinstein	to	set	up	an	OLLI	tour
during	the	fall,	winter,	or	spring.	You	pick	the	time
and,	of	course,	the	place!

	

	
	

	 OLLI	on	Social	Media! 	

	 					OLLI	at	AU	is	now	on	social	media!	Like	us	on
Facebook	and	follow	us	on	Twitter	to	keep	up	to	date
with	the	latest	OLLI	news,	see	"behind	the	scenes"
pictures,	and	keep	connected.	Please	click	on	the
Facebook	and	Twitter	icons	below	to	check	out	our

	

https://app.robly.com/archive?id=5794143350df9e9c18491062eb59e464&v=true#Lottery
https://app.robly.com/archive?id=5794143350df9e9c18491062eb59e464&v=true#Registration
https://app.robly.com/archive?id=5794143350df9e9c18491062eb59e464&v=true#Docents
https://app.robly.com/archive?id=5794143350df9e9c18491062eb59e464&v=true#Social%20Media
https://www.olli-dc.org/events
https://www.olli-dc.org/view_all_study_groups
mailto:aeweinstein@verizon.net
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brand	new	social	media	pages.
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